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The following concern has been brought to the Senior Citizens Advisory 
Committee. Resident and committee chair, Virginia Jones, was crossing Crescent Road at 
Southway one evening, when a driver stopped to ask for directions to the Police Station. 
The driver was an elderly woman who seemed unfamiliar-with the city of Greenbelt. Mrs. 
Jones then realized that there are no posted signs in Greenbelt giving directions to the 
police station. 

SCAC Recommendations: 

1. Since the police station is set back from the road on Crescent and the sign - white 
paint on a redwood board - is not immediately obvious from the road, the committee 
suggests that a larger, more visible sign at the police station as well as possibly a sign 
at Roosevelt Center and/or on Highway 193 would be useful and appropriate. 

2. The Senior Citizens Advisory Committee requests that this concern be brought to the 
attention of the necessary departments to help resolve this issue (Police, Planning, 
Public Works etc.). 


